
Merchant Name: FOUNDATION FOR THE POOR INC.  

Merchant Number (last six digits): 518686 

 

Dear Merchant,  

 

Congratulations! You are now PCI compliant as of 02/27/2024. We recommend you keep 

a copy of your PCI documents filed for your company records. You can do this by logging 

on to the system www.spheretransact.com and select the Current Reports section on the 

summary page. This will allow you to print/save your documents. 

 

As a reminder, this is a yearly requirement; you will receive communication next year in 

advance of your date to reassess.  If your business changes the way it handles, processes, 

or stores cardholder data, you must notify Sphere Commerce, LLC.. Keeping your 

customer data secure is required by the PCI DSS. This is the reason why we encourage 

you to protect your business by maintaining your PCI compliance. 

 

Please feel free to call us at 1-877-284-3015 if you have further questions. Thank you for 

your continued assistance in contributing to a more secured payment card acceptance 

environment for all industry members. 

 

Regards,  

 

PCI Compliance Department  

Sphere Commerce, LLC.  

Office: 1-877-284-3015  

 

Do not reply to this message. Replies to this email will be routed to an unmonitored 

mailbox. 
 

 

https://www.spheretransact.com/

